Professor J Crane
State Pathologist
State Pathologist’s Department
Institute of Forensic Medicine
Grosvenor Road

BELFAST

BT12 6BS

i,

24™ April 2003

~ 'HYPONATRAEMIA

I refer to my letter of 11™ March when I wrote to you about identifying
Hyponatraemia. One of the cases I referred to in that letter concerned Lucy Crawford
and I am enclosing a copy of the report I received from Dr Edward Sumner.

I am sending a copy of this to Dr Miriam McCarthy.

I hope it will be possible to organise a meeting shortly to discuss this issue 1n the not
to distant future. I am asking my secretary, Denise Ferguson to make the
arrangements with your premises as the venue.

Yours sincerely

JL LECKEY
H M CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST

Enc.




